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      22nd  November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reception Christmas Performance 
 
Reception parents/ carers are invited to join us for the Reception Christmas Performance on 
Thursday 16th December and Friday 17th December.  
 
There will be three performances, therefore we are able to offer two tickets per child. Please log 
on to www.fairlands.parentseveningsystem.co.uk from 10am on Thursday 25th November to select 
your tickets. 
 
Please note that younger siblings are welcome to accompany you to the performances. However, 
should they become distressed, we politely ask that you take them outside of the hall so the 
performance is not disturbed.  
 
After the performance, all children will return to class for their usual collection time at the end of 
the school day.  
 
We are usually able to provide costumes for all children. However, if we do require any additional 
items, a request will be sent home.  
 
We encourage all parents attending performances to wear a face mask unless exempt. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 

 
Mrs Natalie Sembi  
Deputy Headteacher of the Lower Phase 
 

http://www.fairlands.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

